
2020 Customer Service 360 Reflection Tool

As you may be aware our school is participating in the Customer Service 360 Reflection 
Tool. This is a surveying tool which will help us to gather important feedback about our 
school.  

We want to hear from all parents and community members. Participants will be asked to 
fill in a customer service survey which will be provided to them via your registered email 
address with the school. Responses will always be kept anonymous and completely 
confidential. 

The surveys were sent out on Monday 24th August and close on Tuesday 7th 
September, 2020. There will be two reminders emailed encouraging participants to 
complete the survey.  

If you have any questions regarding the survey please don’t hesitate to contact Mr 
Attard on 02 4730 1201.  

Mr Daniel Attard 
Assistant Principal 




